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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html

Upcoming Events

Monday Night Trap - Postponed  
May
5	 Board Meeting 7pm 
10	 3 Gun Match 8:00am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm
	 Mothers & Kids Fishing
	 Stream closed to all Men
17	 USPSA Match 8:00am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm
19	 Memorial Service - 6:30pm
	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm
23	 Funshoot 9am
June
2	 Board Meeting 7pm 
6	 Orientation  2pm
7	 Long Range Egg Shoot 9am 
12-14 Mid-Atlantic Multigun Championship
	 All Ranges closed 
16	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm
21	 USPSA Match 8:00am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm
27	 Funshoot 9am
July
5	 Falling Steel Match 8:30am 
	 Orientation  2pm
7	 Board Meeting 7pm 
12	 3 Gun Match 8:00am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm
19	 USPSA Match 8:00am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm
21	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm
25	 Funshoot 9am

This month, there will only be an electronic version of the newsletter. 
These are indeed trying times.

York IWLA 67 supports our elected leaders and their guidance.  
The club will follow the guidelines of the CDC, local, State and 
the Federal government. Therefore, all group activities (meetings, 
matches, picnics etc) are cancelled until the CDC gives the all clear 
to resume normal operations.

The club grounds will remain open to member use, as long as CDC guidelines of social 
distancing and sanitation are followed.

Please be a part of the solution and not a part of the problem. This too shall pass.

In the end, I believe we as a country and a people will be stronger for it.

Stay safe my friends.
—Gary Swope  

	 	 	 president@yorkiwla.org • 717-968-2544

All Information for May Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 5/6/20 
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

Note: All events are Tenative in 
May due to Covid-19. Please visit 
the website, facebook page,  
Blogspot for updates if any 
events will resume in May. 

Hello from Membership! All membership cards have been mailed unless you just renewed within the 
last two weeks. If you have not received your card, please email, text, or call Lisa at 717-818-2764 or  
membership@yorkiwla.org. Any member who just joined in October, November, or December, please check 
your membership cards and verify that they are valid for the 2020 year. If they are not, please let me know.  
I also have second notices ready to mail, so if you misplaced your renewal notice, this is your last chance to 
renew for 2020.  If you receive a notice and you have already paid for the year, please contact me as well.  

I also want to make everyone aware that while we cannot renew our memberships online, there are several 
things you can do to help me out. If you go to the National website, www.iwla.org, there is a tab titled Member 
Center.  When you click on it, there are links where you can update your address, your phone number or add 
your email.  The York Chapter does not currently share your email address with Nationals, so if that is  
something you are interested in, please update the information with them. Please also drop Gary or I a note on 
email changes, because we do use them at the Chapter level. You can also request a replacement card if you 
lost yours and request a copy of a a magazine if yours did not arrive.  

And one last note, please contact me if you know a member who has passed so we are able to keep our  
membership correct. We do honor those members who have passed at our May open meetings each year.   
I would hate to miss honoring those members who helped build our Chapter. Please stay safe everyone,  
and I hope to see you later this Spring! 					     — Lisa

Membership Committee

In response to Covid-19, IWLA York Chapter 67 is not accepting applications for membership until 
further notice. While we appreciate the disappointment some have expressed, we simply cannot 

jeopardize anyone’s health with unnecessary exposure. We appreciate your understanding, and will 
see all prospective members as soon as circumstances allow.
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Gary Swope
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Recording Secretary
Bill Stone
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Open 7 days!
Monday-Sunday

8:00AM-5:00pm
717.428.9368

Native Plants That Help to Establish
Food & Habitat to Attract Wildlife.

ARRC’s Native Nursery is Home to Over
290 species of plants, including:

trees
grasses
ground cover
berry bushes
vegetable plants

Shrubs
WEtland Plants

Flowers
Fruit Trees
Evergreens

www.arrc1.com  |  arrcnursery@arrc1.com

Farm
the

       Aquatic resource
restoration company
at

 12506 Susquehanna Trail s, New Freedom, PA 17349

Austin H. Eberly 
Funeral Home, Inc.

104 W. Main St., 
Dallastown, PA, 17313

Robert O. Biedelman, Jr.
Supervisor

717.244.5704
www.eberlyfuneralhome.com

Juniors 
Hi Juniors! 

Our busy month turned into something no one ever expected.  Juniors had a lot of activities 
planned that are now not to be. Thanks, Sarah Chenowith
Visit our Junior Page for more information: http://www.yorkiwla.org/juniors.html 
or contact Sarah Chenowith at 717-841-5136​, juniors@yorkiwla.org 

Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

f r a n k s g r a n i t e . c o m

2 New Archery Bales were installed on the Archery 
Practice Range, behind the barn. Installed by your 
Archery Committee, with help of adjunct members, 
Bill Gross & Don Robertson. A Special thanks to 
Greg Ziegler, our Pond Guy, for helping bring the 
bales from Hershey !! Remember, 
BE SAFE OUT THERE !!

Archery Committee

The trout stocking schedule is toast. We are caring for the fish, and will get them in the 
water as best we can under the circumstances. We are operating in accordance with 
CDC recommendations, and therefore stockings will not be publicized, nor will they 
involve the public or club members at large. Very small, select, low risk, groups will be 
putting the fish out at irregular intervals. This is going to be a challenge, and I have every 
confidence in our success, the group of folks working this problem is exemplary!

The Kids Fishing Derby on May 9th has been postponed. Please watch the club  
Facebook page for up to date announcements. — Gary

As always, if you  are interested in getting involved, in any way, please reach out to me. 
Want to help? No experience necessary, any age can help! For questions call Gary  
717-968-2544 president@yorkiwla.org 

Trout Committee

Please, please, please do 
not feed our fishies!
If you have leftover bait please dispose of it  
properly and not in the raceway. Our trout are 
fed a special diet and cannot tolerate things like 
bread, corn and powerbait. The day after opening 
day, we lost 2 dozen fish, whose stomachs had 
powerbait in them. By far the worst loss for this 
batch of fish.Also, please refrain from fishing from 
and congregating on the bridge, so folks can cross 
with proper distancing. We greatly appreciate it.

P r o u d ly 
S u pp  o r t s

IWLA
67

SSG
LLC

Postponed
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& Son

3499 Indian Rock Dam Road
York, PA 17408

717-792-4724

Replacement Windows • Electrical
Patio Doors • Family Rooms
Kitchens & Baths • Decks 

Countertops & Backsplashes
 

Club News
2020 CLUB ELECTION - The annual election of officers and board members has been 
postponed until the July membership meeting.  All officer and 4 director positions are up 
for grabs, so now is the time to help shape the future of the club. Nominations can be 
turned in to any board member before the membership meeting on June 16th, when  
nominations will close. Please consider serving, it’s more fun than you think, it has to be.  

Orientations - Orientations, where we tour the grounds and discuss rules and features 
of the club are mandatory for prospective members, and interesting for existing members.  
The next two Sundays (tenative), Saturday, June 6th.   All of these are at 2:00 pm.  Every-
one is welcome to attend.  We meet in the upper floor of the clubhouse.  Prospective new 
members should be reminded that our dues are by the calendar year now, so this is the 
best time of year to join. 

Clean Up day - Thanks to all those who came out on March 8 to help clean up the grounds.

Yorktowne Roofing & Siding, Inc

261 N. East St. York, PA 17403 • 717-845-9447
yorktowneroofingandsiding.com

Knaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

Directors News
The Board has approved a minor change to our constitution, clarifying our mission  
statement in support our 501(c)(3) non-profit status.  We would like to add Provisions E 
and F to the Constitution, Article II, objects as follows:

E. Further: IWLA York Chapter No. 67 is organized exclusively for charitable, educational, 
and scientific purposes under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, or  
corresponding section of any future federal tax code.

F. Further: Upon the dissolution of IWLA York Chapter No. 67, assets shall be distributed 
for one or more exempt purposes within the meaning of section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code, or corresponding section of any future federal tax code, or shall be  
distributed to a state or local government, for a public purpose.“

This must be approved by a 2/3 vote of the voting members present at the July election.

Canceled for 2020. 
Will Resume in 2021

SSG
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Shooting
Sports 

Upcoming Shooting Sport Schedule: 

Monday Night Trap

3-Gun

Rifle

USPSA

Falling Steel

22 Rimfire

Egg shoots

Monday Nights 6-9pm • Open to the Public

POSTPONED TILL FURTHER NOTICE
• Voice Activated Pullers.
• Ranges are well lit for use after dark.
• 2 standard automatic traps and one wobble trap.
All shooter levels welcome!

		    Our FunShoots have morphed into a falling steel type shoot. 
They are designed for almost any shooter, from the novice to the experienced multigunner.  
Primary guns are pistols and pistol caliber carbines. Yes, .22’s are allowed! This is a  
casual, freeform shoot requiring little movement, timers or scoring. Our primary mission 
is to provide a venue to introduce yourself, your friends and kids to shooting. We are very 
family friendly! We shoot every 4th Sunday of the Month. 

	       Three gun action matches are exciting and fast-paced, and require 
competitors to be extremely familiar with rules and procedures before participating in 
matches. If you’ve never seen a real 3 gun match we invite you to come see one (bring 
eye and ear protection) and introduce yourself. We’ll be happy to answer questions and 
get you pointed in the right direction. We follow the Midatlantic 3 gun rules.  
​Pre-registration is mandatory for all York 3-Gun action matches.  Sign-up for the 3-Gun at 
York is announced on the blogspot  about 5 days before each match 
and is required. 

	        USPSA is a fast-paced, action-packed sport based on accuracy, power and 
speed.  Shooters compete in one of eight divisions using either a pistol, revolver or  
pistol caliber carbine (PCC). Beginners are welcome, but you must be able to safely draw 
a handgun, perform reloads and navigate our courses of fire. If you have never shot an 
action shooting match (USPSA, IDPA, 3-gun, etc.) before you will be required to attend a  
pre-match safety briefing prior to your first match. USPSA has an extensive set of safety 
rules; we highly recommend reviewing them before your first match. Registration for each 
match will be via Practiscore at https://practiscore.com/clubs/york_uspsa and will open a 
week before the match. 

	                            Falling Steel matches are very similar to fun shoots with two 
key differences.  These are timed, and no rimfires are allowed. There may be between 
4 and 6 stages each comprised of 25-35 pieces of steel anywhere from 10 to 25 yards 
away. We allow shooters to use one centerfire firearm, and it may be a pistol or pistol 
caliber carbine, and occasionally we allow shotguns. You may shoot as many rounds as 
required. No experience is necessary, but pre-registration is required.  

	                 22 Rimfire precision matches are meant to mimic their big brother, 
the Centerfire Long Range Precision match. The RPM consists of 6-8 stages and usually 
60-100 rounds required to shoot the match. We incorporate different shooting positions 
and props in order to make a challenging course of fire that requires efficiently getting into 
position and engaging targets anywhere from 5-200 yards within 30-90 seconds 
depending on the stage requirements. 

	                      Egg Shoots are a 22lr only shooting sport that is not terribly  
complicated, but still challenging. The targets are typically 40 steel targets shaped like 
eggs and the size of an actual chicken egg. We shoot them in banks of 10 eggs at 10, 15, 
20 and 25 yards with rifles, and/or  7,9,11,and 13 yards with pistols. There is no real time 
limit, but they are shot standing with no support, and you may only use one round per 
egg. No experience is necessary, but pre-registration is required.  

	     We offer a 100 yard and a 200 yard Rifle Range as well as one 50 yard pit 
and a short range pistol area.

May
• May 10 - 3 Gun Match (ranges closed until 4:00)
• May 17 - USPSA Match (ranges closed until 3:00)

• May 23 - Fun Shoot
JUNE
• June 7 - Long Range Egg Shoot 
• June 12-14 - Mid Atlantic Multi Gun Championship 	
	         (ranges closed all three days)
• June 21 - USPSA Match (ranges closed until 3:00)
• June 24 - York Senior Games (trap & rifle range closed)
• June 27 - Fun Shoot
JULY
• July 5 - Falling Steel Match 
• July 12 - 3 Gun Match (ranges closed until 4:00)
• July 19 - USPSA Match (ranges closed until 3:00)
• July 25 - Fun Shoot
• July 26 - 22LR  PRS Match

While all of our matches are open to spectators 
with proper eye and ear protection the  
Mid-Atlantic Multi-Gun Championship will draw 
some of the world’s best shooters in addition 
to our local talent.  Plan on coming out either 
Saturday or Sunday to watch between 9:00 am 
and 3:00 pm.  

All of our matches are open to members and 
non-members but most require pre-registration.   
For the latest information on our events check 
our blog at www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com  
regularly. If you have questions about any of the 
matches at our club, or would like to get involved 
with the pistol committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com 

Check our site at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com 

for the latest information.               

		  Artistic Edges
All Makes Firearms • Clothing • Safes 

Accessories • Reloading Supplies • Wildlife
Art Gallery & Custom Framing
Hours

Mon 10-6, Tu-Wed- Th 10-7
Fri 10-5 & Sat 10-1

www.artisticedges.com

385 Leaders Heights Road
York PA 17402
717.741.1750

We sell PA Hunting License!

Funshoot

Visit our website or blogspot for more information:
www.yorkiwla.org/shooting-sports.html

All Shooting Sport Events & TraP are Postponed  
till at least May due to COVID-19. 

Check the blogspot for updates. If you are new to our club, you can find out more about 
our great Shooting sports below...Check out our website for more info and how you can 

participate. You can learn more about our activities by going to 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com.

Find out more

Find out more

Find out more

Find out more

Find out more

Find out more

Find out more

Find out more
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